
From: Sarah Thorne [mailto:scthorne350@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, May 24, 2017 8:26 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass 
 
Dear Ms. Monroe, 
 
I am writing to express my support for the burial of the Northern Pass line to bring hydropower 
to New England. This is an important long term investment for renewable energy, and justifies 
the added cost of burying the transmission lines. As an alternative, the National Grid line in 
Vermont may be even more beneficial. 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sarah Thorne 
38 Perkins Rd. 
Gilmanton Iron Works, NH 03837 
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